
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 
 
Exciting news about Woodlands Holiday Club. 
 
Whilst we are awaiting confirmation of annual funding for Holiday Activities and Food Club (HAF), I am 
writing to confirm that we will be providing paid holiday club provision for the following breaks: 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

February half term 
(12th-16th Feb) 

8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm NO HOLIDAY CLUB 

Easter Holidays (1st-
5th April) 

EASTER MONDAY 
- NO HOLIDAY 

CLUB 
8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 

Easter Holidays (8th-
12th April) 

8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm NO HOLIDAY CLUB 

May half term 
(27th – 31st May) 

BANK HOLIDAY - 
NO HOLIDAY CLUB 

8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 8.30am – 3.30pm 

   
*Plans are in place for a full 5-week provision of holiday club (4 days a week) in the Summer Holidays but 
at this moment, dates are not finalised – as soon as they are, we will share them with you.  
 
The club will run from 8.30am – 3.30pm with children provided with a breakfast and lunch, the cost will be 
£25 for John Blow pupils and £30 for non-pupils (please share this message with your friends and family in 
the area). 
 
If your child is eligible for FSM, they will be allocated a space via the HAF funding but this is subject to 
getting approval from the local authority, again, once funding has been confirmed, we will notify you.  
 
To express an interest in the holiday club, please email the school office; you will then be added to the 
payment and communications for School Money.  For non-John Blow pupils, a contract and agreement will 
be sent out and payments will be charge via invoice. 
 
Once again, Jasmin will be running the provision and will be sharing more information with you regarding 
the timetable and provision once these have been confirmed.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Ben Carver 
  


